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MEADOW WOOD FARMS NEWSLETTER  
www.MWFPOA.com  

       AUGUST 2016 
 

Progress Report for the Pet “Rescue” committee - let me count the ways… 
 
The kennel stands unoccupied at this time, but it is my “security blanket” 
when the phone rings.  Once again, I feel the need to express amazement 
and gratitude to the residents of this community.   
You have supported this effort with encouragement, donations of supplies, 
labor, time, and kind words.   
Aware that there was a monetary deficit in the “account”, one resident (with 
her canine companion, Picture Above) did not hesitate to write a check to 
cover that amount.   
When I am driving or walking the roads in search of an MIA animal, folks 
stop to help.  The responsible and considerate pet owners far outnumber 
the few who are sometimes not so much.   
The community is primarily a collection of caring, thoughtful, and generous 
people and I’m so happy to be able to call it “home”. 
 
Thank you all for your help! 
Stevie Gordon  
 

Big Thank You  to Elaine Hager & Trixie 
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DO YOU FEEL BEAUTIFUL? 

 

 

As mentioned in the July newsletter, one of my goals as President of the MWFPOA is to ex-

pand our pool of leadership and participation by revitalizing the three standing committees 
that have been without a chair for several years.  

 

I am very grateful to report that we have already had someone step forward to assume the 
chair of the MEMBERSHIP committee.  Linda Lemisch, who lives with her husband Tony and 

assorted animal companions on Wood Ridge Drive, has volunteered to take charge of re-
cruiting new members for the Association.  She will work closely with both Dick Woodrome, 
our Treasurer, and Della Brock, the chair of the Welcome Committee, to identify new resi-

dents and introduce them to the myriad joys and benefits of becoming a POA member.  Lin-
da remembers with great fondness the day her own Welcome Basket was delivered two 

years ago.  She also, along with the Executive Board, feels strongly that we can improve on 
the percentage of residents who choose to join and participate in the activities and responsi-

bilities inherent in maintaining a healthy neighborhood. 

 

The next committee opening is for the “BEAUTIFICATION AND PARK” standing committee.  

The by-laws don’t actually outline the duties of this group, but in the past it was involved pri-
marily in the landscaping and maintenance of the East and West front entrances.  This was a 
frustrating enterprise due to our lack of access to water to enable us to appropriately care 

for new plantings.  In response, the Association redesigned the entrances to allow for water-
free maintenance and a tidy appearance.  The entrances are thus relatively effort-free, with 

the notable exception of the wonderful holiday decorations provided by residents Stan and 
Nancy Kostoff. 

 

However, beautification of our community is not limited to the entrances alone.  For one 
thing, the name of the committee is “Beautification and Park”.  The Park is currently main-
tained primarily by the Maintenance Task Force, but they usually confine their efforts to the 

pavilion structure.  When there is an Association event to be held at the pavilion, a general 
call goes out to the neighborhood to pick up sticks, rake leaves, and clean the sidewalks.  

Other than that, the Park is pretty neglected.  A motivated Beautification Committee could 
certainly explore ways to make the Park more attractive—remembering, as always, that 

there is no water available on site. 

 

Continue on Next Page... 
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Another activity that really cries out to be managed by a Beautification Committee is a regu-
larly scheduled community Cleanup day.  Litter does accumulate on the roadside, but expe-

rience has shown that the entire community can be efficiently policed in only a few hours as 
long as someone steps forward to organize the date and recruit the volunteers.  It makes a 

huge difference, but so far no one has accepted the responsibility for maintaining a regular 
schedule. 

There are lots of other opportunities for an enterprising Beautification committee to help pro-

mote a feeling of pride in MWF ownership.  It is my understanding that there used to be a 
competition in the neighborhood for the best holiday lighting display, with prizes provided 
by the Association.  And what about a competition for best farm sign?  If you are feeling 

beautiful, please let the Executive Board know, or call me at 352-304-8871.  We need you! 

Elizabeth Waller 

President, MWFPOA 

President Message Continued 

 Meadow Wood Farms – 30 MPH All Roads / Have a Nice Day 

As a member of the board of directors for the MWFPOA I would have to say that speeding is perhaps 

the most common complaint within our community.  We have received suggestions from owners 

about speed bumps, more stop signs, and having additional speed limit signs throughout the commu-
nity.   

I am relatively a newcomer to the board but other members say this has been a problem for as long 
as they can remember and has been addressed numerous times.  Stop signs are not intended, nor 

function effectively for speed control.  Speed bumps are unsightly, cause discomfort for people with 

certain medical conditions, and have a long list of undesirable effects.  We’ve been informed that the 
existing signage is adequate.  Besides, having speed signs on every block would detract from the 

beauty of our community.  We have received additional law enforcement efforts and I’m told there 
were a number of drivers who were ticketed for both speeding, seatbelt, and stop sign violations.  

The stepped up enforcement hasn’t resolved the speeding problem. 

I personally make it a habit of adhering to the speed limit (within this development).  And that part of 
the sentence “within the development” is what got me thinking about what we can do to help with this 

problem.  It got me thinking “why am I willing to somewhat push my luck elsewhere but strictly fol-

low the speed limit within our community”?  I realized that it isn’t respect for the law, nor the threat of 
receiving an expensive ticket which influences my driving habits.  It is out of respect for my neigh-

bors and our beautiful community that I ease the pressure off that accelerator when I enter Meadow 
Wood Farms.   

With this in mind I petitioned our board for the purchase of the new signs now hanging at our entranc-

es.  As you leave they wish you to “Have a nice Day”.  It is my hope that as you return they serve as a 
reminder that we, as a community, all benefit when we are considerate of the safety and well-being of 

our neighbors.    

Special thanks to Wayne Hebert for help in the design and acquisition of these signs. 

Robert Coveney 

MWFPOA - Vice President 



President Elizabeth Waller 352-304-8871 

Elizabeth@slowturningfarm.com 

Vice-President Bob Coveney 352-229-4243  

rwcoveney@yahoo.com 

Secretary Leslie Pope-Hall 861-3292 

blctie@aol.com 

Treasurer Dick Woodrome 861-2364 

rdw218w@aol.com 

MINUTES ARE POSTED ON THE WEBSITE AFTER THE 

BOARD MEETINGS AND THE GENERAL     MEMBERSHIP 

MEETINGS 

 

Beautification Chair: Vacant  

Control  Chair:  Vacant  

Directory Chair: Elizabeth Waller  304-8871  

Membership Chair: Linda Lemisch     237-7401 

Newsletter         Chair:  Lisamarie Lucia 

Karen Reade / Delivery 

690-6099 

622-2030 

                          email: mwfpoanewsletter@gmail.com  

Parties Chair: Connie Story  

Sandy Mollberg 

 

369-0809 

861-9622 

 

Recycling Chair: Rachael &  Lillian Workman 

Refreshments Chair: BK Sawyer, 

 Janice Eide 

861-8883 

Sunshine Chair: Karen Reade 

 

622-2030 

Welcome Chair: Della Brock 873-2726 

Officers of MWFPOA   

        &  Committees 

ASSOCIATION  INFORMATION 

 

 Do you know of a Meadow Wood  Farms neighbor in need? The Meadow Wood Farms   

Angels are anonymous volunteers who are ready to help.  
To submit a request for assistance, email: MWFAngels@gmail.com or call  Elizabeth 

Waller.  The Angels will contact you and obtain additional information. 
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Sunshine Report 

If you are aware of someone who could 

benefit from receiving a card, whether due 

to illness or  other reason, please notify: 

Karen Reade Email: 
AT20146@Earthlink.net 

 Get Well Soon… 

Helen Wright 

Wayne Hebert 

Ray Erazmus 

 Jesse Ruela 

 

  

   ASSOCIATION INFORMATION 

Membership  & Newsletter 

The current membership year runs from June 
to the end of May the next year. Please renew 

your membership ASAP. Your membership 
supports the monthly Newsletter along with a 

multitude of events and improvements to our 
community. We need all of you to participate in 

keeping Meadow Wood Farms the wonderful 
place to live that we enjoy. Finally, don’t forget 
that as a member you have a voice and a vote 

and are encouraged to participate in all as-
pects of the Association.  

Need to check if you’ve paid? Contact Dick 
Woodrome at 861 -2364 or email him at 

rdw218w@aol.com. You can have the good 
feeling that comes from being an involved and 
contributing member of your community.  

The NEWSLETTER will be delivered to eve-
ryone in MWF who requested it. Mailing 
tubes have been attached to your mailbox 

stand in order to make these deliveries legal in 
the eyes of the USPS. If you’re not getting one 

and/or need a tube, contact Dick Woodrome 

at 861-2364 or email him at 

rdw218w@aol.com  

 

 Recycle Your Aluminum Cans  

To Benefit MWFPOA Treasury 

Two of our neighborhood young ladies have volun-
teered to take over the collection.  

Thank you Rachael and Lillian Workman! 

The recycle point for your aluminum cans is at the front 

entrance to the Friendship Park on Lake View Drive 

East. Barrels are provided for that  purpose.  Cans that 

are rinsed, tab tops removed and crushed are our fa-
vorites. Tab tops may go to any charity you know or 

bring them  to meetings to go to Shands Juvenile Kid-

ney foundation. 

ALUMINUM CANS ONLY PLEASE! 

 

Come to the  

    Meeting and Win $75.00 

The newsletter is ALSO available in color on the website.  

www.meadowwoodfarmsocala.com or  

www.MWFPOA.com 

               We would like to Thank our              

               generous  members who  contribute 

delicious goodies to our meetings making 

them  more festive and social.  

A volunteer group of your neighbors  
delivers your newsletter every month . 

This saves the association considerable 
mailing expense and ensures that you get 

your newsletter in a timely manner. 

Thank You Newsletter Delivery People 

Page 5 

                              Hi Everyone, 

Just a small reminder, if you are leaving town for a 
bit, please let the delivery people know so they don’t 
stuff your newsletters into the tube. Also,  when you 
take a walk to your mailbox, just check to make sure 
your tube is empty...we are finding a lot of news letter 
still in the tubes. You can Print it off the Web Site or we 
can Deliver it or even Mail it to you... 

  Thank you, Newsletter Staff 
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MWEC - Meadow Wood Equine Club Inc. (not affiliated with MWFPOA)  

is a social group of horse oriented people. Join us for discussions, find someone to ride with, camaraderie, potlucks, store dis-
counts, etc. Guests are always welcome.  

Membership is open to anyone – you do not have to live in Meadow Wood Farms or even own a horse to join. Membership is 
$5.00 a year 1/1 to 12/31. Members receive a 10% discount off “most in store items” at Seminole, Tack Shack and J & J Tack. - 
some restrictions apply – some items are not discounted, such as feed, hay, shavings, and warehouse items. Ask store for their 
details. You must show your membership card to receive the discount.  

For more information, please call: Secretary-Treasurer Kathy Rohlwing at 895-9977, or Vice-President Carol Shockey at 873-
4719, or President Leroy Conroy at 873-2153. 

 ******************************************************************************************** 

     Upcoming Events 

August 6 & 7, 2016 - Hunt Country Horse Show - Events star t at 9:00 A.M. at the Covered Arena, Front Are-
na, Fiber Arena & Racetrack Arena. No admission price, spectators welcome. Children’s event at the Front Arena 
(museum side). Advanced participants at the Covered Arena. for more information - http://thegrandoaks.com/events. 
at The Grand Oaks Equestrian Resort, 3000 North Marion County Road, Weirsdale (just south of Ocala, in The Vil-
lages)   

August 12-14, 2016 - Southern Regional Paso Fino Horse Show - at the Southeastern Livestock Pavilion, 2232 NE 
Jacksonville Rd 

August 13, 2016 - Tractor Supply Farm Swap - 9:00 am - 2:00 pm - (RAIN OR SHINE) - Buy-Sell-Trade Any-
thing and Everything Poultry, Livestock or Farm related (NO yard sale items). They can have some corals set up for 
anyone who wants to bring larger animals such as horses and cattle if call and ask 216-4225. at Tractor Supply 11252 
N Williams St, Dunnellon.  For info 216-4225 

August 13, 2016 - POP Schooling Show   &  Western Dressage - at the Flor ida Horse Park, 141008 S. Hwy 475. 

 

August 14, 2016 -  POP  XC Day - at the Florida Horse Park, 141008 S. Hwy 475.  

August 18, 2016 - Finding the Treasures of Florida Thoroughbreds - 5:00 PM - 6:00 PM. Since 1956 when Nee-
dles won the first Kentucky Derby for Florida, the area has boomed with horse farms and equine activity. A number 
of wonderful collectibles and equine art now graces flea markets, antique stores and second hand shops. The class will 
share some of the most interesting collectibles in the world of horse racing, let you know where you can view more, 
and give you tips on selling your own treasures. Be sure to bring in your treasure (or a photo of it), tell us its story, 
and we will tell you more about it. A souvenir historic placemat will be given to each participant as part of the series. 
Collect all four! Student fees are given to the Florida Thoroughbred Charities that supports the Second Chance Thor-
oughbred Retirement farm at the Lowell Correctional Institute where women earn equine degrees while caring for 
retired thoroughbreds. $5. at Master the Possibilities Education Center in Circle Square Commons Town Center, 8415 
SW 80th Street . For more information & registration - http://www.masterthepossibilities.org  or call  352-861-9751 

August 20 & 21, 2016 - Southeastern Youth Fair - at the Southeastern Livestock Pavilion, 2232 NE Jacksonville 
Road.  

August 23, 2016 - OBS Select Yearlings Sale - 10:30 am - at Ocala Breeders' Sales Co, 1701 Southwest 60th Ave.  
237-2154.   

August 24-25, 2016 - OBS Open Yearlings Sale - 10:30 am - at Ocala Breeders' Sales Co, 1701 Southwest 60th 
Ave.  237- 

2154. 

        

Continue on Next Page... 
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September 2, 2016 - 34th Annual Ocala Shrine Rodeo - Events include Bull Riding, Tie-down Roping, Steer 
wrestling, barrel racing, saddle bronc riding, team roping, bareback riding - at the Southeastern Livestock Pavilion, 
2232 NE Jacksonville Road. 

September 9 - 11, 2016 - Summer's End Horse Show - USEF ~ UPHA ~ ASHA rated - Classes for Morgans, 
American Saddlebreds, Ponies, Open Breeds, Exceptional Riders, Academy - at the Southeastern Livestock Pavil-
ion, 2232 NE Jacksonville Rd  

September 9 - 11, 2016 - Southern Baroque Association Fall Classic - The Southern Baroque Association is a 
club that provides for the gathering and showing of  Fresians, A/L, Gypsy Vanners, Warm Bloods and Part-Bred 
Fresians.  The Fall Classic event will have dressage, carriage driving, and more.  Free to spectators, no admission 
price! at The Grand Oaks Equestrian Resort, 3000 North Marion County Road, Weirsdale (just south of Ocala, in 
The Villages)    

for information - www.southernbaroqueassociation.com or http://thegrandoaks.com/events/ 

Friday, September 9:  Open to all breeds — Dressage (all day), Western Dressage & Sport Horse-in-Hand 

Saturday, September 10:  In Hand Trail, Liberty & Western / Gypsy Mare Championships / Gypsy Gelding 
Championships / Gypsy Stallion Championships / Gypsy Supreme Halter Championships 

Sunday, September 11:  English Pleasure, HUS, Saddle Seat, Driving and miscellaneous 

Sept 15, 2016 - UF/IFAS Florida Equine Institute & Allied Trade Show - Thursday 8:00 am to 4 pm. at the 
Southeastern Livestock Pavilion - 2232 NE Jacksonville Road. This annual event focuses on providing up-to-date 
information and a "working" Trade Show.  Scheduled topics for 2016 include: Core Strengthening for Horses 
(Demo); Marion County Mounted Posse (Live Demo); Herbicide Application Demos (20 min. rotations); UF Eq-
uine Research Update; Bridles, Rein Tension, and Saddle Pressure; Physically Effective Fiber and The Horse's 
Gastrointestinal Health. Complete Agenda and registration information will be available soon online http://
cflag.ifas.ufl.edu/calendar.shtml 

Continued from MWEC 

NEWS YOU CAN USE—ELECTION INFORMATION 

As election years go, I think everyone can agree that this one is a doozy.  Our next opportunity to let our voices 

be heard is on Tuesday, August 30th, when the State of Florida will hold a congressional primary.  A number of 

local offices will also appear on the ballot in primary contests. 

Remember, Florida is a CLOSED PRIMARY STATE.  This means that voters may only cast ballots for the party 

they are registered for.  In a General Election, you may vote for anyone on the ballot regardless of party, but for 

this August election, you must have a party affiliation on file to help decide who the November candidates will 
be.  If you are at all unsure about your party affiliation, you may check and update your registration online 

(www.votemarion.com).  However, all changes to your registration must be made by August 1, 2016, to be in 

effect for the August 30 primary. **Special note for August 30 primary: because no Democrat has filed to run for 

the District 22 Florida House of Representatives seat, the two Republican candidates will appear on ALL ballots 

and this contest will serve as the general election in this one case.  All other contests on your ballot will be party

-specific.** 

If you prefer to vote by mail (formerly known as absentee voting), you may request to receive a mail ballot at 

any time by going in person to the Elections Office, calling by phone, or going online.  Vote by mail ballots 

should be returned in the U.S. Mail by August 23 to ensure they will be counted.   

Early voting will also be available at a number of sites throughout the county between August 20 and 27.   

The polls will be open on Election Day from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. If you live within Meadow Wood Farms, your 

polling place is at St. Johns United Methodist Church on Highway 328.   

Please do remember to vote.  This year the Primary will determine November candidates for the U.S. Senate, 

House of Representatives, Florida Senate and Florida House.  Make sure the candidate of your choice for your 

party appears on the General Election ballot. 

Elizabeth Waller,   Precinct Clerk, #2600 



IMPORTANT REMINDER—CONTRACTOR SIGNS 

 

The Meadow Wood Farms Property Owners Association By-Laws, Article IV, Section 1.3 

(g) states that: 

 

“All contractor/work signs shall be approved and must be removed at the conclusion of the 

said work being performed”. 

 

Please keep our community attractive by removing signs advertising work by tree compa-

nies, roofing companies, fencing companies, etc. after they have (hopefully successfully!) 
completed the work they are doing for you.  They deserve credit, but not forever.  Thanks! 
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Message from a past Prez 

 

First, I would like to thank all of Meadow Wood Farms and especially the Board for the 
above four tumblers.  As you can see, each has “MWFPOA” engraved on them.  I also re-

ceived a bottle of a fine adult beverage, which I have no doubt will be put to good use.   I 
really appreciate your thoughtfulness and your trust in me as your Association President for 
the past two years. 

In other news!  This years Veteran’s BBQ and Chili Cook-Off is scheduled for Saturday, No-
vember 12 from 3:00 pm until 6:00 pm.  Bob Coveney, Vice President and a Veteran himself, 
made a suggestion, which was supported by those attending the July 21st Association meet-

ing.  His suggestion was we also include current and retired First Responders in our event.  
So, not only will Veterans eat for free, but First Responders as well.   Since there many of us 

living in MWF, we hope to see you all at this event.  Anyone interested in helping please let 
me know.  Once again I’ll be the ramrod on this event and can use all the help I can get.  

You can get in touch with me by email at:  dck945@yahoo.com 

Lastly, I would like to thank Lisamarie and Toni Kimball for their gracious donations to the 
Bike MS Ride Jim Bain and I am taking part in this October.  If you are interested in donating, 

you can visit either my page which can be found at:  http://main.nationalmssociety.org/goto/

TeamSophmoronic-Dave , or our Team page located at:  http://main.nationalmssociety.org/

site/TR/Bike/FLNBikeEvents?pg=team&fr_id=27711&team_id=488661  

 

Thank you all, 

Dave Kane 



   Line Dancing– Sandy Mollberg  

   Guys & Gals !!!! Come One, Come All   

  Line Dancing to your favorite songs, Including Country,   

   songs from the 50’s & 60’s and todays top Hits. 

 

  New Dances introduced periodically, we are presently dancing to songs like 
“Majestic, Electric Slide, Boot Scootin Boogie, Neon Moon, 1814, 16 Tons, Soul Song etc... 

If you are Interested, Please Contact Sandy Mollberg at   352-861-9622  

or email me at lenelew@aol.com 

 

VOLUNTEER SPIRIT! 
If you want to get more involved in your neighborhood and make 

more friends, we are always looking for volunteer spirited neighbors. 
Contact any board member to learn about our latest projects and 

initiatives.  
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    Activities 

                                        TASTI BITES by Lisamarie … Gourmet Cupcakes  

   Now !!  Baking Larger Cupcake on Request!! 

 Yummytastibites@yahoo.com           or       text me at 352-286-4318 

     Perfect Little Dessert… 

 

 Old Fashion Vanilla   {White Cake &  Butter Crème} 

 Coco Brownie Delight    { Milk Coco Cake & Milk Coco Crème}  

 Margaretta Dream   { Strawberry Cake & Lime Crème} 

  If you would like a different Flavor, Just Ask… 

 

 Pick-up Available                                  Delivery  MWF RESIDENTS ONLY… so sorry... 



Page 10 

KIDS FUN PAGE... 

    Welcome Kids...and Young Adults… 

  Please if you have any ideas for your page, just email it to me…  

   Mwfpoanewsletter@gmail.com   

   With your name: and whatever you would like to place in the Newsletter...      

    Thank you, Lisamarie 



Page 11 
MWF NEWS 



MWF  NEWS  
Page 12 



MWF  NEWS  
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MEADOW WOOD MEMORY WALKERS TOOK HOME FOURTH PLACE 

HONORS IN 2015 WALK TO END ALZHEIMERS… 
  

…but we are aiming even higher this year!  Help us to be the #1 Team 
in the 2016  Walk on September 10th  to raise research funds and 
awareness in the fight against this dreadful disease.  Remember, 
someone in the United States is diagnosed with Alzheimer’s EVERY 

67 SECONDS.  If your family hasn’t been affected yet, chances are 
that it will be.  Alzheimer’s is a thief that steals your loved one bit by 
bit, day by day.  Help us find a way to prevent, cure and treat Alzhei-
mer’s.  Donate to one of our team members today to be part of our vi-
sion:  a world without Alzheimer’s. Go to the link below and look for 
Meadow Wood Memory Walkers or one of these individual team mem-
bers:  

Elizabeth Waller, Captain 

Bob or Bonnie Coveney 

Pam or Wayne Hebert 

Dorothy or Buddy Henry 

Sandy Mollberg 

Karen Reade 

Leslie Pope-Hall 
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HOME REPAIRS  &  

 FENCE PAINTING  

 

17 Years MWF Resident                                 
Lot Clean Up + Pressure Washing +  

Exterior Painting 
 

Bob Skalski   

TOTAL FARM 

MAINTENANCE, LLC 

      ONE CALL DOES IT ALL 

EARNING YOUR BUSINESS, the Ole Fashion Way 

 AFTER HOUR CALLS AND 

  EMERGENCY CALLS ARE  FINE 

• FULLY INS URED    

• FREE ESTIMATES 

• LIST OF REFERENCES SERVICES 

-Tree  Trimming & Removal 

-Farm Cleanup of any kind 

-Fencing New & Repair 

-Bush Hogging & Seeding 

-Home Repairs of any kind 

-Concrete  Work & Grading 

-Water Lines & Drainage Problems 

-Barn Building & Repairs 

-Farm Management & Caretaking 

-Arenas & Custom Jumps—and more… 

John & Denise Thompson 

Call for FREE ESTIMATE     352-425-3578 



ADVERTISEMENTS & CLASSIFIEDS 

Support Your Local Merchants. They’re Supporting Us. 
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 Spritz and Shine 
  Cleaning Services, LLC 

 RELIABLE RATES & REASONABLE RATES 

  Sarah (352) 322-9474 

  Meadow Wood Drive 

 RESIDENTAL  &  HOUSE CLEAN-OUTS 

Services are available to accommodate 

your  schedule on a daily , weekly or 
monthly basis. 



JOIN MEADOW  WOOD FARMS ASSOCIATION 

MEADOW WOOD FARMS WEBSITES:   

www.meadowwoodfarmsocala.com   or   www.MWFPOA.com 

From main page, click on Neighbor to Neighbor- Neighbor to Neighbor Directory 

From main page, click on   Newsletter  - and then the month.—Newsletters 

Annual membership dues for the MWFPOA are June through 

May. If you aren’t a member, we would love for you to join us. 

The MWFPOA provides all kinds of services for your neighbor-

hood (including this newsletter). Please use the form below to 

accompany your check. Need to check if you’ve paid? Contact 
Dick Woodrome at 861-2364 or email him at rdw218w@aol.com.  

Membership Form & Information to Access 

Our Website, etc. 

To Join The Meadow Wood Farms Email Blasts and Conversation, go to 
Meadowwoodfarms1@aol.com and ask the site master to add your email 

address. Please respect the rules...no politics, or religion or any attach-
ments or offensive material. This site is offered by a private member of 
the association. It is an extremely useful tool and we are grateful to that 
person.  

Please send or email items to be published to: 
Lisamarie Magras-Lucia 

3 Lakewood Circle 

Ocala, FL 34482 
email: mwfpoanewsletter@gmail.com 

Send payment for ads to  
Dick Woodrome 

MWFPOA, P.O. Box 771896, Ocala, FL 34477 

MEADOW WOOD FARMS PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC. 

Please send your check for $55.00 (Annual Dues Effective  May 31, 2016) with this form to : 

Meadow Wood Farms Property Assoc., Inc., P.O. Box 771896, Ocala FL 34477 

Also, please print & fill out the below information: 

 

Name (s):________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address:________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Email:___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone:__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

_____  YES      _______NO      Put my/our information in the directory. 

_____YES      ______NO      I want my/our Newsletter mailed to my/our address. Otherwise it is always   

  posted on the website, which saves the Association printing and mailing costs. 

A  directory is distributed to MWFPOA member at no charge. It may be purchased by non-members for $5.00. Copies availa-

ble to members for $2.00 each. 

Please Join 
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MEADOW WOOD FARMS  

PROPERTY OWNERS  ASSOC. 

P.O. BOX 77-1896 

OCALA, FL 34477-1896 

www.MWFPOA.com 


